
Submitter: Erika Leaf 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SJR30 

The ballot initiative is an important part of letting our state’s people weigh in on many 

matters. Please don’t restrict access to this critical part of our checks and balances.  


